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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2012 10:31 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Minerals

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  

New minerals were just posted to my site. Two pages of new listings were posted at: 

 

New Listings Page 1 

New Listings Page 2 

or 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm 

  

Too many great minerals to list individually this week. Please take the time to visit them 

now. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

John Betts, owner  

  

JohnBetts-FineMinerals.com  

  

  

 
 

Forward email 

 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by jhbnyc@aol.com |    
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

John Betts - Fine Minerals | 215 West 98 Street, No. 2F | New York | NY | 10025 

 


